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For many years we have been lobbying for a reduction of the speed limit on Pindimar Rd, Pindimar
from 100km to 90km or preferably 80km.

Reasons.

* Road pavement is too narrow, vehicles must move over to broken edges when large trucks/school
bus/poo truck pass.

* No centre line on crests and switch backs. Vehicles tend to move to the centre to compensate for
narrow pavement.

*There have been two deaths and numerous single car roll overs and accidents.

Also Clarke, Warri and Bundabah roads are as dangerous, 80km is too fast again 70km or 60km would
be the go.



